
 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE FOR THE 
OKALOOSA COUNTY TOURIST DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 
Okaloosa County Tourist Development Council meeting scheduled for May 
28, 2024 at 8:30am has been changed to May 22, 2024 at 8:30am at Okaloosa 
County Administration Building, Commission Meeting Chambers, 1250 
N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 32579. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make 
reasonable modifications for access to this meeting upon request. Requests 
may be made to the Tourist Development Department at 850-651-7131 and 
must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting in order to provide 
the requested service.


